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The data collecting phase was completed over the summer. The revision of the literature phase

has been completed during the month of September. Currently, I am on the last phase of the

research project which is the writing of results. This phase will be complete by the end of the fall

semester and the final draft will be submitted on January 15, 2014 to the Journal of Borderlands

Association for publication consideration.

This research project directly impacted my teaching by identifying the danger topics and preventing

student reporters from covering those topics. In addition, this investigation permitted me to understanding

in more detail the border journalism dynamic and cross border coverage. In terms of my scholarship, this

examination allowed me to contribute to the border journalism theory and to the war coverage theory;

both areas of studies have limited studies.

